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Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3605 

 
Important Update: Attention Dental Providers: Area of the Oral Cavity 
and Tooth Anatomy Requirements Reversed 
Please disregard Web Announcement 3552. Effective March 17, 2025, the updates implemented on February 10, 
2025, regarding Area of the Oral Cavity (AOTOC) and Tooth Anatomy requirements and error codes 5064 and 5065 
have been reversed in the Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS). Claims are being processed as they 
were prior to February 10, 2025, and providers should bill dental procedure codes as they were prior to February 
10, 2025. 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) is reviewing the AOTOC and Tooth Anatomy 
requirements for dental procedure codes, and a future web announcement will notify providers of any policy or 
system updates. 

Any reprocessing efforts for impacted claims will be determined after the review is complete. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_3552_20250211.pdf

